
TOWN OF BOLTON  
BOLTON DIVERSITY COMMISSION  

Special Meeting 
February 22, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. 

MINUTES 

  

  

The Diversity Commission held a Special Meeting on February 22, 2022 for purposes of finalizing the 
Town Survey.   Chair Amanda Gordon presided over the meeting. Also, in attendance were: Vice 
Chair Kawan Gordon, Jennifer Cyr, John Toomey, Rhea Klein, Anne Decker, Milton Ives, Cheryl Udin, 
and Paula Meyers.   

  

1. Call to Order  

a. A Gordon Called the meeting to Order at 6:02 pm 

2. Review and Finalization of Community Surveys  

a. Youth Survey  

i. The Committee reviewed the Youth Survey 

b. Adult Survey  

i. The Committee reviewed the Adult Survey 

c. Distribution Plan  

i. The Committee reviewed the distribution plan 

d. Motion: I move that the 2 surveys and distribution plan be shared with the BOS with the 

changes as outlined in our discussion 

 By: Milton Ives                     Second Anne Decker 

 Voting For – 9 in favor  

 No dissensions or abstentions 

 

  



3. Summary of Assigned Tasks  

a. A. Decker and A. Gordon will work on finalizing surveys for presentation to the Board of 

Selectmen 

b. A. Gordon and A. Decker will work on flyer 

  

4. Adjournment  

a. Adjourned meeting by consensus at 7:25 

Next Meeting- March 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

 Paula Meyers 

Paula Meyers 

 


